
Reference: FS388637467

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/3107/FUL

Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Drop-in full application to supersede residential development zone of previously approved Outline planning

permission 18/3642/OUT. Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new

buildings comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing

buildings for 3 residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Charlie Coney

Address: 69 Grosvenor Avenue East Sheen London SW14 8BU

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: How do you expect residents to review the documents within such a short timeline - and over the Christmas
period? It’s rushed and goes against the original 2018 outline planning agreement that all three functions of this site be
viewed together. this application facilitates the residential developer only so key issues like transport and access, massing
and sustainability are not clear to locals across the whole site. Should this application be considered by itself, the
developer is free to progress while the Trust’s vital SEMH school and Health Hub, the heart of this development, await
planning. This can’t be right and I’d like to review all three plans concurrently to determine impact on traffic, parking,
congestion and access. Pls extend the period for reviewing plans until all three developments can be assessed at the
same time - as agreed back in 2018.


